
           
    

        
            

   

  
  

  

                

Violence shouldn’t 

be child’s play. 

We may not like to think about it—or even believe it—but children 
experience violence at alarming rates. 

We can do better to protect our young people. 
To learn more about youth victims of crime or to get involved, 
visit www.ncvc.org/youth or www.ovc.gov. 
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